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Moriah College position on discrimination 
 
 

As a Modern Orthodox school, Moriah College teaches and endorses Torah values, which promote 
love and compassion to all. At Moriah College the wellbeing of our students and staff is paramount. 
 
Moriah College does not discriminate against staff employed or to be employed on the basis of their 
sexuality, gender or sexual preferences.  We expect staff to act publicly in a manner that is not 
inconsistent with the ethos, tenets and values of the school. 
 
Moriah College does not discriminate against students or applicants for enrolment on the basis of 
their sexuality or their sexual preferences. 
 
Moriah College has never relied on the legislative exemptions contained in the Sex Discrimination Act 
and welcomes the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs References Committee’s recent 
recommendations to prohibit faith-based educational institutions from discriminating against 
students or staff members on the basis of sexual orientation, gender identity or relationship status.  
 


